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Rolling Closures on 183A Toll Road to Impact 
Overnight Travelers 

Travel delays anticipated 9 p.m. to 5 a.m. Friday, June 7 through Monday, June 10  
 
 

(Austin, Texas) – This weekend the Lower Colorado River Authority (LCRA) will be implementing nightly 
rolling road closures on the 183A Toll Road at Hero Way. The closures will occur between 9 p.m. and 5 
a.m., beginning Friday, June 7, and last three or four nights. Closures will run about 15 minutes per 
segment in both the northbound and southbound directions for the entire facility, including both the 
mainlanes and the frontage roads simultaneously.  

The rolling closures are being coordinated in cooperation with the LCRA, which needs to place new 
transmission lines over the 183A Toll Road.  

Variable message signs have been placed in advance of the closure to notify drivers of anticipated 
delays. Drivers are urged to exercise caution and consider alternate routes.  

### 

About the Mobility Authority: 
The Central Texas Regional Mobility Authority is a local, independent government agency created in 
2002 to improve the regional transportation system in Travis and Williamson Counties. The Mobility 
Authority implements innovative and sustainable transportation options to enhance quality of life and 
economic vitality in Central Texas. The Mobility Authority operates 183A Toll in Williamson County, 290 
Toll and the 71 Toll Lane in east Austin, the MoPac Express Lane in central Austin, and the 45SW Toll 
Road in southern Travis County. The agency is also finishing construction of the 8-mile 183 South Project 
in east Austin, and the 290/130 Flyovers Project to connect SH 130 and 290 Toll. For more information 
about the Mobility Authority, visit www.MobilityAuthority.com.  
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